
Call for Posters - Youth Oasis Room, IUCN RCF 

Asia 2024 
Re-imagining Conservation in Asia – Capturing Youth Voices through posters   
 

The 8th IUCN Asia Regional Conservation Forum (RCF) will be held in Bangkok, Thailand, 
between 3 - 5 September 2024 under the theme 'Reimagining Conservation in Asia: A 
Nature Positive Future'. Held every four years, the IUCN Asia Regional Conservation Forum 
(RCF) serves as the leading platform for knowledge and partnerships in the region, bringing 
together key stakeholders in nature and biodiversity conservation. 

Within this event, the Youth Working Group and IUCN Asia Secretariat is launching a poster 

mailto:asia-rcf@iucn.org


 Along with your email, please submit your poster before the deadline using this Onedrive 
link with the file name: Member organization or individual full name, and title of the 
poster.    

https://iucnhq-
my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/cheechernh_iucn_org/EhAq3YcDORJBqNOASVmut6ABat
TgVMK-cNjsD1uszS7V7A 

OR, using this QR code:  

 

Judging  

There will be six 
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